From: <martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk>
To: 'TBI Admin' <admin@transitionblackisle.org>

Sent: 17/01/2023 13:08:54

Subject: Finance update for TBI Admin meeting 17-01-23



Sorry this is so late, but I now have initial figures up to 31.12.22 from Gareth. They are a bit of a mess still, but I can share the following:

The finances are dominated by HCWP. We have a large underspend on that project, partly because of Lyn’s illness, but also reflecting the normal tendency for it to take longer than anticipated to get activities (and their associated costs) started. The resulting surplus on HCWP is £17,889 up to 31st December. That is a real (cash) surplus as the grant is paid quarterly in advance, based on budget.

Stripping out HCWP, I think we are probably looking at a small remaining surplus, but there are quite a few core costs to come (insurance, website development, bookkeeping). Assuming a normally successful Tattie Day, I think we should anticipate our core activities breaking even, or thereabouts.

As of today’s date we have £35,323 in the bank – again, reflecting the payments in advance for HCWP (including a further £11,873 for Jan – March 2023, in addition to the £17,889 surplus noted above).

Martin

